
 
RE: For the attention of parents who have children in Year 1 and in Year 2 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to a meeting where we will talk about how you can 
support your children at home with their learning and reading. 
 
We also want to share with you our new reading programme, Little Wandle.  
 
It is really important that you try to attend this meeting - We think you will 
find it very useful. 
 
The date and time is:   Monday 17th October at 9.00  
 
Best wishes, 
 
Ms West and Mrs Mullarkey  
 


